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The Gates County Board of Education met in a special called meeting on Thursday, 
September 3, 2015 at the Gates County Board of Education Central Office.  Madam 
Chair Glendale Boone called the meeting to order at 5:03 p.m.  The following board 
members were present:  Glendale Boone, Ray Felton and Claire Whitehurst.   Dr. 
Daniel Dickerson joined the meeting by conference call. 
 
Dr. Williams introduced Dr. Jim Watson, with WSRR Consulting Group, LLC and Mr. 
Randy Baker, owner of Pinnacle Architecture, PA from Matthews, NC.  Dr. Watson 
and Mr. Baker provided a proposal for a new school building to replace Central 
Middle School. They showed pictures of a school that Pinnacle built recently.  Board 
Members questioned Dr. Watson and Mr. Baker concerning cost, meeting code 
regulations, customizing the building to meet our needs and many other areas of 
concern.  Dr. Watson offered suggestions as to how to meet funding needs. 
       

There being no further business Madam Chair Boone adjourned the meeting at 7:20 
p.m. 
 

 


